
 

We’re Going on a Bear Hunt 
This week we have started our new text ‘We’re 

Going on a Bear Hunt.’ 

 

 
Your child has bought home an outline of the 

activities that we will be covering in class, alongside 

some activities that you can complete with them at 

home. 

 

Mathematics. 

This week the children have looking at the 

numerals 1, 2 and 3.  They have been identifying 

the numbers and counting out the correct 

number of bears to match the numerals on each 

cave. 

 
 

Can they find these numerals when they are out 

about?  I wonder which number they see the 

most. 

School Application 

Deadline. 
All applications for starting school in 

September need to be completed by 

15th January 2024 
 

You must apply for a primary school 

place for your child. 

 

Please refer to the link below if you 

have not done so already. 

 
School admissions: How to apply - GOV.UK 

(www.gov.uk) 
 

 

                                         

 

Letters and Sounds. 
This week we have looked at the phoneme. 

 

 
m for marble, moon, mouse, monkey. 

On Bertha’s Bus we met a moth, mouse and 

monkey at the zoo! 

 

 
12th January 2024 

 

Just a reminder: 

PE days are on Thursday. 

Lending Library Day is Friday – your 

child will need to return their book on 

this day in order to receive a new one for 

them to share at home. 

 

Parents Evenings are on Tuesday and 

Wednesday next week – thank you to 

those parents that have already booked 

an appointment. 

 

Many thanks for your continuing support. 

We would like to wish you all a very 

happy new year. 

https://www.gov.uk/schools-admissions/how-to-apply
https://www.gov.uk/schools-admissions/how-to-apply

